




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Clerk of the Supreme Court
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:19:08 PM
Attachments: Letter to Supreme Court 02.24.2022.pdf

 
 

From: Mindi Blanchard [mailto:mindi@bridgebldrs.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:16 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Clerk of the Supreme Court
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Please find attached my letter regarding the possible change to the Certified  Professional Guardian
and Conservator Board GR23.
 
Mindi R. Blanchard, M.Ed., CPG
President
Bridge Builders, Ltd/Guardian Institute
PO Box 610
Sequim, WA  98382
(360) 683-8334
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